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October 27, 2009 
 
Frédéric-Edouard Koehn, CEO 
Neocutis Inc. 
3053 Fillmore Street # 140 
San Francisco CA 94123 
 
Dear Mr. Koehn, 
 

 I am writing to express my utter shock and repulsion that your company, Neocutis, is using 
aborted fetal material as a source for your human growth factors and cytokines – or “processed skin 
proteins” in your company’s skin creams.  Such action demonstrates a profoundly malicious and 
callous disrespect for the dignity of human life. 
 

You are not only exploiting and profiting from the remains of this poor aborted child, but 
you are also displaying an incredible lack of sensitivity toward women who unknowingly use your 
products. Certainly you must be aware that abortion is an extremely painful and highly divisive 
issue.  Do you have no compassion whatsoever for the millions of women who have suffered years 
of anguish as a result of their unfortunate decision to have an abortion?  Have you no concern that 
you are manipulating and abusing these and other women for your own selfish financial gain?   
 

 You note in your literature that “no further fetal biopsies will be needed” as though the life 
of the one child you have exploited has no value.  It is deplorable that you would attempt to mollify 
the public and whitewash your badly tarnished image so thoughtlessly. 
 

It is also hard to imagine why you have elected to use aborted fetal material in the first place 
when there are so many other moral sources you could be using, but I can assure you that unless 
you immediately take measures to stop this at once, your sales are about to take a nosedive. 
 

As a watchdog organization with support in over 2 dozen foreign countries and hundreds of 
thousands of families in the US, Children of God for Life will not let this information go unnoticed.  
We have issued a press release today to warn the public of your illicit practices and we intend to 
launch a full boycott of all Neocutis products in the US and world-wide.  We will also contact your 
investors and distributors to advise then of our actions. Further, we intend to promote your 
competitors that are producing their skin creams in a morally acceptable manner.   
 

 Mr. Koehn, I would appreciate hearing a response from you as to your intended course of 
action.  I am asking you in the name of all that is humanly decent to carefully consider your 
decision and the consequences that will undoubtedly follow.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
Debra L. Vinnedge 
Executive Director 


